
 
P O L I  C  E D E  P  A R T M E N T  

36 SOviatt Street ⚫ HudsonOhio 44236 ⚫ 3303421800 ⚫ Fax 3303421821 

Date: 04/03/2025 

To: City Council 

CC: Thomas Sheridan, City Manager 

From: Perry Tabak, Chief of Police 

Reference: Police Facility / Security System    

The police department has been preparing to replace/upgrade our current Security/Door Control 

System.   Certain components of our current system have reached the end of life and will no 

longer be serviceable by the manufacturer and/or are obsolete.   This expenditure has been listed 

on the five (5) year capitol budget and is slated for 2025 for which funds have also been 

budgeted.   

We requested an updated quote from SECURITAS, which is attached to the resolution.   The 

quoted cost for this project is $121,110.05.   The amount requested and budgeted is 

$125,000.00.   This will allow for any contingencies that may occur during the system upgrades 

such as patching or repair work, non-functioning cables or wiring discovered, etc.   

The original system that was installed upon facility completion in 2002 was done by STANLEY 

Security.   STANLEY was absorbed by SECURITAS Technology.   We contacted multiple 

companies to review our current system and provide feedback and quotes for the upgrades and 

replacement for the obsolete system components.   This system is integrated throughout the 

entire facility including the jail and dispatch center and is proprietary to SECURITAS. There 

were no other companies capable or willing to do these needed upgrades to our current system.     

I would be more than happy to address any questions you may have. 

Thank you, 

 

Chief Perry Tabak  

 

 

 

 


